
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Please be advised that there will be a meeting for the City of Parma Heights on Monday, 
September 26, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall, to hold an audit conference meeting with 
the Auditor of the State. 
 
Pursuant to State law, this meeting is NOT open to the public due to the nature of items 
being addressed. 
 
 
 
 
 

Barbara Allen 
Clerk of Council 
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